Allison Waddimton

From: Kristy-Lee Booth <krisnryan13@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 7 February 2017 11:31 AM

To: child family. centres

Subject: Child and family centre for Sorell

Good morning

I'm writing to express my thoughts and support for a child and family centre for the Sorell community.
Centre like this would be ideally located in Sorell as it is the gateway to the peninsula and surrounding towns
have easy access to Sorell. The community of Sorell continues to grow and services like this would assist in
supporting the education of our young children and families greatly.

I do hope that Sorell is considered highly for this opportunity.

Kind regards

Kristy-lee Booth
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